
 
 
 
 

TOWN OF ELIOT MAINE 
PLANNING OFFICE 

1333 State Road 
Eliot ME, 03903 

 
PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 

 
AUTHORITY:   Eliot, Maine Planning Board  
PLACE:   Town Hall (1333 State Rd.) with Remote Option 
DATE OF HEARING:   January 18th, 2022 
TIME:     7:00PM  
 
 
Notice is hereby given that the Planning Board of the Town of Eliot, Maine will hold a public hearing on 
Tuesday, January 18th, 2022 at 7:00 PM for the following application(s):  
 

• 0 Odiorne Lane (Map 83/Lot 2), PID # 083-002-000, PB21-16: Site Plan Review and Change of 
Use – Public Utility Facility (Ground-Mounted Solar Array)  

o Applicant: NH Solar Garden and Odiorne Lane Solar LLC, SOW Solar, Inc. 
o Property Owner: Lillian H. Crowell c/o Debbie Berthiaume   

 
 
 
Interested persons may be heard and written communication received regarding this application at this 
hearing. The application is on file and available for review in the Planning Office at Eliot Town Hall, 1333 State 
Road, Eliot, ME 03903. The meeting agenda and information on how join the remote Zoom meeting will be 
posted on the web page at eliotmaine.org/planning-board. Town Hall is accessible for persons with disabilities. 
 
 
 


